Hello Lowell Families and Community,

We are finally seeing some sunshine! We are on our last weeks of school for the year and we
have cute chicks running the kindergarten classes! It is a great time of year!

Next week we get to celebrate our amazing teachers! They will be showered with goodies all
week long. Be sure to thank a teacher!

Lundy's ABC countdown begins on Wednesday! Be sure to take a look at each day and
help your child celebrate the last few weeks of school.

State testing is in full force for the older Lundy students. Be sure your student gets lots of sleep
and fuel their brain with a powerful breakfast each morning. If you are able to contribute
any snacks to your child's classroom for testing, you can send those in at any time.

This week's Lowell Jr/Sr High Red Devils of the Week are Gage Greco and Jennaya Harris.
The Lowell High School Band and Choir are traveling to San Francisco to compete at

the Music in the Parks Festival. Both the band and choir have qualified for the OSAA State
Championships.

Progress reports are already here for Lowell Jr/Sr High School. The midterm of the 4th quarter
is May 7th. You can expect report cards home shortly thereafter. As always, you can check

ParentVUE for current grades.

Stay safe, healthy, and kind!



